
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This free event is a fantastic opportunity for children (14 and under) to enjoy a fun morning of 

fishing in the park’s scenic stream while learning about Pennsylvania’s diverse wildlife and 

the importance of environmental conservation. 

Participants will have the chance to learn from experts, compete for prizes, and enjoy 

snacks/refreshments. Educational material will also be provided. Please find the event 

flyer here. 

Pre-registration is required and can be completed online or by calling my Red Hill office at 

(215) 541-2388. 

 

https://pasen.us21.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ad42733add2d5dc5f4866819b&id=5b42090e36&e=6bbdfe3298
https://pasen.us21.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ad42733add2d5dc5f4866819b&id=be7eeafb1d&e=6bbdfe3298

